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NOTE FROM THE DEAN

Welcome, everyone!

Since joining 
Anderson last 
Spring, I’ve become 
more and more 
impressed with 
the hard work and 
the many resulting 
achievements of  

Anderson students, faculty, and staff.  I 
can sum up those observations in one 
phrase: Anderson Works.

Anderson students work hard in classes, 
clubs, sports, and jobs. Anderson faculty 
work hard to determine and deliver the 
knowledge and skills that students need, 
and faculty work hard to create new 
knowledge through research.  Staff  work 
hard to ensure that we all have the tools 
and processes we need for success.

With all of  this work to accomplish, 
we must make sure that our methods 
are effi cient and effective.  If  you come 
across any aspect of  Anderson that could 
work better, please give us your ideas for 
improvement. We’ll soon have a Web 
mechanism to gather your input, but in the 
meantime send me a note. 
[Wohlert@mgt.unm.edu]

I want us all to be able to say that 
“Anderson Works!”

•

•
•

ADVISEMENT
MIS Students:  MIS Concentration 
MGMT 490G is the replacement for 
MGMT 330.

Grads & Undergrads: If  you are 
planning to graduate in the fall 
semester, please turn in your graduation 
application to the advisement center as 
soon as possible. 

If  you need a yellow card to enroll in 
a class, please remember that you must 
have an advisement stamp on the back of  
the card before the professor signs it.  It 
will take the advisement center staff  24 
hours to get the card back to you with the 
stamp.

CLUB NEWS & EVENTS
Back to School BBQ & Club Daze
Anderson is pleased announce its annual 
Back to School Barbecue and Club Daze. 
The event will showcase Anderson student 
organizations that are recruiting students as 
new club members. 

Students who attend can learn how 
joining student organizations can increase 
opportunities to meet other students and 
faculty in their chosen fi elds, to network 
with business professionals, and to develop 
teamwork and leadership skills. Food will be 
provided. 

Wednesday, August 29, 4 - 7 p.m. 
At the Anderson Student Center 
The event is free and open to the public. 

American Marketing Association UNM 
Collegiate Chapter
Interested in becoming affi liated with a 
great student organization while improving 
your resume?  The new and improved 
UNM AMA chapter might be right 
for you.  If  you are interested in more 
information on becoming a member of  the 
UNM Anderson chapter, please contact 
Erin Gardner at 
egardner@unm.edu.

•
•
•

ANDERSON CAREER 
SERVICES
Upcoming Career Fairs:
Anderson Career Fair - Thursday, 
September 13th, 3 - 7pm
UNM Student Union Ballroom
For list of  employers, visit
http://www.career.unm.edu/students/
fair_participantsphp?event=asm&year=
2007

Accounting Career Fair - Tuesday, 
September 18th, 3 - 7pm 
UNM Student Union Ballroom

For list of  employers, visit http://
accounting.mgt.unm.edu/careerfair asp

If  you are interested in a list of  jobs, 
register at eRecruiting:
http://www.career.unm.edu/students/
erecruiting.php

NEW!!! The Career Services Offi ce is 
recruiting for Corporate Liaisons to meet 
and greet employers recruiting at the Career 
Fairs. It’s a great opportunity to get one-
on-one face time with employers.  To apply, 
send your resume to thayer@mgt.unm.edu 
and (1) Identify which fair you are applying 
to, (2) Indicate why you are interested in 
being a liaison, and (3) Indicate the top 3 
companies you would like to be paired with 
(if  you have a preference).

Upcoming Open Houses:
Grant Thornton Open House - 
Wednesday, September 12th, 3 - 7pm 
Anderson Student Center

Moss-Adams Open House - Thursday, 
September 13th, 2:30 - 7:30pm
Anderson Student Center

Becker CPA Review Open House - 
Friday, September 28th 10am - 2pm
Anderson Student Center

AUG 20 2007



A team of  MBA students from Anderson competed in the Cadillac National Case Study Competition May 23.  Judged by a panel 
of  Cadillac executives and members of  Cadillac’s marketing agency, Modernista, the UNM team placed second behind Virginia 
Commonwealth University.  It was the third consecutive year a UNM team has participated in the competition held each year in Detroit.

The Anderson MBA team included students Heba Almasri, Kristina Knight, Dimitri Pavlakos, and Grant Price (pictured right).  
Anderson Lecturer John Benavidez mentored the team.  Other students from Benavidez’s class also attended the event.  The project 
was conducted as part of  Benavidez’s Marketing Communications Management class.

Interested in sharing your photos?  Keep on the look out for opportunities to submit photos for your chance to win exciting 
monthly prizes.

UPCOMING EVENTS
Wednesday, August 29, 4 - 7pm Back to School BBQ & Club Daze

FAST INFO
Have a question?  Ask it at http://fastinfo.unm.edu and we’ll try our best to answer it here.
Question: I want to enroll in a management class that’s closed, so can I yellow card in?
Answer: Anderson has a specifi c process for yellow cards:

Request a yellow card at the Advisement Center, fi ll in the appropriate information and leave it at the front desk.

Within 24 hours, a BBA advisor will review the card to make sure you have completed the proper prerequisites for the course. 
If  you have, the card will be stamped on the back.

Come back to pick up the card and take it to the instructor of  the closed class. The instructor will check to make sure the back 
has been stamped and will sign it if  there is room for you in the course.

Take the stamped, signed card to UNM Records and Registration at the Student Services Center and they will enroll you in the 
course.

Please be aware that Finance course instructors will not sign yellow 
cards, so the Advisement Center will not stamp yellow cards 
for enrollment in courses from this area, including MGT 326. 
Yellow carding for other MGMT courses is at the discretion of  
the instructor. You may want to contact the instructor prior to the 
beginning of  the semester to see if  he/she will sign a yellow card.

1.

2.

3.

4.

The Anderson Bulletin is published on Monday’s. 
Deadline for inclusion is Wednesday at noon; send 
complete information to news@mgt.unm.edu or 
submit online at http://www.mgt.unm.edu/bulletin/
submitContent.asp.

ANDERSON BIG SHOTS

Anders
on MBA team

 May 23

Submitted by
 John B

enavide
z

Cadillac National Case Study 
Competition Anderson graduate 

student participants 2007
Submitted by John Benavidez
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